Restaurant Committee Minutes

A meeting of the restaurant committee, was held on Monday May 16th at 6:00 PM in the clubhouse

Present were Pete McNamara, Chuck Bootier, Carl Jahn, Gerry Todd and myself. Not present were Suzie Mansfield and Al Sagendorf. They did however, provide comments prior to the meeting.

Discussions included:

- 1) The need for consistency as far as the beverage cart. There have been many complaints about the lack of cart service over the past several weekends. Also the route to include all holes with the exception of 1 and 18.
- 2) The hefty charge for some additional items on the menu. Ex. 1.50 charge for bread with soup or salad. The committee is asking that Henry's include that with any order of soup or salad
- 3) Additional staff on Thursday nights, as service has been slow.(I think Henry's has addressed that concern, by adding additional staff)
- 4) There has been some concern about portions, price, and consistency. Overall, everyone seems to be quite pleased with the menu, but possibly, the addition of a couple lower priced items would be appreciated.
- 5) It was also suggested that a couple Italian items be added to the menu. Ex. Meatball or sausage sub. Another suggestion was the addition of garlic wings.
- 6) It was also suggested that a couple new salad items be added. Ex. A traditional Caesar salad (no Kale)
- 7) Make sure bathrooms are stocked at all times
- 8) The possibility of a discount for members
- 9) Some type of a restaurant event each month Ex. Wine tasting, Cigar Night, etc.

Overall we agreed that things are good with the restaurant. Just a few concerns and kinks that need to be worked out.

I will be meeting with Rick and Dave to discuss these issues on Monday the 23rd

Meeting was adjourned at 7PM